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SNAME Proudly Announces the Spring 2016 Fellows  
SNAME members have said the prestige of being a Fellow is one of the most valuable features of 
membership.  

A SNAME Fellow is recognized by their peers for making outstanding personal contributions to naval 
architecture, marine or ocean engineering, or allied disciplines through significant achievements in design, 
research, production, operation, education or associated management. 

Only 3.8% of all SNAME members are Fellows. 

The newly elected Fellows, who attended the Offshore Technology Conference (OTC) in Houston, were 
recognized at the SNAME OTC Reception. The remainder of the spring Fellows will be recognized at our 
SNAME Maritime Convention in Bellevue, Washington in November 2016. 

 Tony Teo  

 John Stiff  

 John Manning  

 Ramesh Maini  

    H. Paul Cojeen  

       Chengi Kuo  

   Brian Veitch  

  Jon Mikkelsen 
 


